
Dear organizers of Creative Writing Competition, 

I would like to express my gratitude for the opportunity my students had to take part in the 
competition and for the perfectly organized event. 

Creative Writing competition is a challenge for the students in which they can show not only 
their good level of English but also how creative they are. There are not many competitions 
in Bulgaria where they can use their creativity to show how fluent they are in a foreign 
language. Moreover, the big variety of interesting topics relevant to their age gives them the 
chance to express their feelings and thoughts outspokenly. In this way students gain 
experience and become more confident in using the English language.  

Another big advantage of the competition is that students can compare their abilities with 
their peers from the whole country. Our school is in a small town but the results show that 
the students have a good command of English and are creative enough to win a competition 
like that. Thus they become more motivated to study. Their results encourage the other 
students to work harder, which has a beneficial effect for the school. 

The National Awards Ceremony 2013 was a gift for the winners that they will never forget. 
The idea of getting all the winners and their teachers together was a good opportunity for 
them to exchange ideas and make friends. The workshops before the ceremony were really 
useful as the lecturers are professionals who shared interesting ideas of how the quality of 
writing could be enhanced. 

I would like to congratulate the organizers first on the idea to start the competition in 
Bulgaria and second on the perfect organization. Thank you again and good luck in your 
future activities. 

Yours faithfully,  

Boyanka Valcheva 

Vassil Levski School, Sevlievo 

 


